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John Cockroft 
Chief Executive 
Bowls England 
 
 
Dear John 

Reference National Qualifications 
 
Bowls Dorset would like to propose the following resolution to the Bowls England AGM: 
 

In the Final Stages of each National Championship (as defined in Bowls England Regulation 50 
paragraph 1.4, dated April 2022) played at Victoria Park, Royal Leamington Spa all Counties shall have 
at least two qualifying places for the 2023 season onwards. 

 
In broad terms the reduction to single qualifying places for all but the counties with the 13 largest entries in each 
discipline is being seen as a deterrent to entering the Championships and also has contributed to the National 
Finals being perceived as less of an event.  
 
We will provide a full statement in support of the resolution in due course. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Sue Maggs 
Bowls Dorset Administrator, on behalf of the Executive Committee 
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